BUILDING INSPECTORS ASSN.

NORTHEASTERN WISCONSIN

ORGANIZED 1971

No meeting in July 2005

Next Mtg. Date: August 12, 2005 @ 10:30 A.M. TO NOON & 1PM TO

2:30 P.M. business meeting.

Location: Doyle Park, Little Chute, WI

Agenda: The handout of Commerce inspection checklists and commerce updates. Attached is your registration form due on 8/8/05.

Minutes from June 2, 2005 meeting:

President Chris Jensen called the meeting to order & introduced Michael J. Hutchinson of NEW TAB of Green Bay. Training was presented on why Balance reports are required and the process of balancing. A very good handout was given and a period of questions and answers occurred. 38 members attended the meeting. **Business Meeting:** President Jensen made a motion to approve April/05 minutes, motion approved and carried.

Treasurer report: Rob Cormier gave a treasurer report; motion made to accept and passed.

New Business: Secretary reported that cards were sent out for Harold Klinger and Mike Schemmer, members that passed away. A thank you card was received from Ms. Klinger and she thanked us for being thoughtful and that Harold had his plaque still on the wall when he had been President of our Association at one time. We had 47 members benefit from the plumbing training put on. All members thank Dave Raymond for doing the wage survey.

None Committee Reports: Jack VanderWeele made a presentation on joining the regional chapter of IBC for \$240. Old Business: Emil Jensen handed out new winter jackets for paid members only. Each member is to pay \$5.00 to Rob Cormier and all jackets will be available for pick up at the August meeting.

Respectfully submitted, Secretary Jane Drager

Executive Committee:

Larry Baumann, 1604 Frank St., Green Bay, WI 54304 @ 1-920-497-7371, Daniel Dziadosz, 3700 N. Mountain Rd., Wausau, WI 54401 @ 1-715-842-0983 dand@townofribmountain.org , Richard Schwarz, 900 Quay Street, Manitowoc, WI 54220 @ 1-920-686-6945 rschwarz@manitowoc.org , Jack Van Der Weele, 828 Center Ave., Sheboygan, WI 53081 @ 1-920-459-3481 jvanderweele@cl.shebovgan.wi.us

Executive Board 2004: President: Chris Jensen, 100 N. Appleton, WI 54911, (920-832-6411), Vice President, Phil Borchardt, 407 Grant St., Wausau, WI 54403, (1-715-261-6788). Treasurer: Rob Cormier, 100 N. Jefferson St., Green Bay, WI 54301, (920-448-3304), Secretary: Jane Drager, W2940 Springfield Drive, Appleton, WI 54915, (920-788-4616).

AN ORGANIZATION OF INSPECTIONS OFFICIALS FROM TWENTY-ONE WISCONSIN COUNTIES



JUL 1 5 2005